
MINUTES OF AN ADJOURNED MEETING OF

THE BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

HELD ON JULY 25, 1958

The Members of the Boston Redevelopment Authority met in adjourned

session at the offices of the Authority, Room 350, 73 Tremont Street, Boston,

Massachusetts, at 1:20 p.m. on July 25, 1958, The meeting was called to

order by the Chairman, and upon roll call those present and absent were

as follows:

Present Absent

Joseph W. Lund Very Rev* Msgr. F. J. Lally
James G. Colbert
Melvin J. Massucco
Stephen E. McCloskey

On motion duly made and seconded, it was unanimously

VOTED: that pursuant to a recommendation by the City Council,

Wallace Orpint, Chief of Development, be instructed to check all City depart-

ments involved in demolition of abandoned buildings in the West End Area in

order to establish an up-to-date, accurate list of the structures which are

standing in the West End Project Area on the date of the execution of the

demolition contract.

Mr, Colbert moved that the Authority award the demolition contract

to the John J. Duane Company, Inc., of Quincy, Massachusetts, in the

amount of $937, 000, as the lowest responsible bidder for the job as advertised*

The motion was seconded by Mr. Massucco.

The Chairman read a message into the record that Monsignor Lally

had called and stated that he wanted to be recorded at this meeting as voting

for the lowest responsible bidder.

The motion was unanimously adopted as made.



On motion duly made and seconded, it was unanimously

VOTED: that the Chairman be and hereby is authorized to execute

a demolition contract for the West End Project with the John J. Duane Co.,

Inc.

The meeting adjourned at 1:40 p.m.

Secretary


